-------- Original message --------
From: "SO_FOIA, BLM_OR" <blm_or_so_foia@blm.gov> 
Date: 03/11/2016 2:29 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: Larry Saccato <Lsaccato@gmail.com> 
Subject: Referral of Your FOIA Request to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 

Dear Mr. Saccato,

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated January 5, 2016, and received in our office on March 9, 2016.  In your request you sought the SF-61 executed by Chad Karges, the Manager of the Malheur National Wildlife Refuge.  

Neither our BLM Washington Office nor our BLM Oregon State Office received your initial request; we only received your "past due" request.  The address to submit your FOIA request to the BLM changed.  The current address is:

BLM FOIA Officer

1849 C Street NW, Rm 2134LM

Washington, DC  20240

or you can submit an electronic FOIA request to the BLM Washington Office at BLM_WO_FOIA@blm.gov
We have determined that the records described in your letter may be located at the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Department of the Interior.  Therefore, we have forwarded your request to that bureau which will provide you with a direct response.  If you wish to contact the bureau, the mailing address is:

Larry Buklis, FOIA Coordinator

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

911 NE 11th Ave.

Portland, OR  97323

Larry_Buklis@fws.gov
Should you have further questions, please contact me at the addresses listed in my signature block.

Sincerely,

Tamara Yingling 

Acting Records Section Chief/FOIA Specialist

Oregon/Washington

503.808.6450
503.808-6615 FAX

tyinglin@blm.gov
or BLM_OR_SO_FOIA@blm.gov
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